
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

ETHERIDGE SHIRE COUNCIL WISHES TO  
ADVISE 

 

That the RADF Advisory Committee are 
currently seeking expressions of interest 

for new members. 
 
 

Members of the RADF Advisory Committee assist Council in 
providing a link between Council and local stakeholders, 

community members and arts & culture groups.  
 
 

Expressions of interested are required to be received by  
7th March 2025. 

 
 
 

 If this may be something that interests you or you would like 
more information, please contact  

Renee Bester, Director of Corporate Services on  
PH: (07) 4079 9090 or Email: renee.bester@etheridge.qld.gov.au 

 
 
 
 

Mark Watt 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


